
 

   

 

 

 

 

 
No.: Adhoc/135/2019/HSR             1st November 2019 
 

 
To 
Dr. Farzana Gulzar 
Department of Management Studies  
University of Kashmir 
Srinagar, Kashmir – 190 006   

 

Sub.: ICMR’s Adhoc Project,  

Impact of migration on psycho-social and economic well-being of elderly pandit migrants: an evaluation study 

 

Dear Dr Gulzar 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the above ad-hoc project has been sanctioned by the ICMR and has 

been communicated to the Dean, University of Kashmir, Kashmir, through vide Letter No. 

Adhoc/135/2019/HSR, dated 19/09/2019.  The grants of the first year are released. Following are the 

details of the project: 
 

PI:  Dr. Farzana Gulzar, Department of Management Studies, University of 
Kashmir, Srinagar, Kashmir 

Co-PIs:  Dr. Muzamil Jan, Dr. Ramjit, Dr. Sabiha Mufti, Dr. Shazia Manzoor,  
Dr. Sumeer Gul, Dr Tahir A. Wani and Prof. Aneesa Shafi 
University of Kashmir, Srinagar, Kashmir 

Total Duration:  2 years and 3 months (15/10/2019 – 14/01/2022) 
Budget:  Total Rs. 50,78,371 (Rs. 23,75,450 for first year; Rs. 21,72,064 for second 

year and Rs. 5,30,857 for third year) 
  

Please note the budget for first year is only sanctioned and released. The budget of subsequent years 
will be sanctioned and released based on the progress of the project work. The progress report submitted 
by the PI will be reviewed by the project review group (PRG) and continuation of the project will be based 
on the recommendation of the PRG and approval of the Head of the Division.  

 
With regards, 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
(B.V. Babu)  

 Copy to: 
1. All Co-PIs 

From: 

Dr Bontha V. Babu 

Scientist-G & Head 

Division of Socio-Behavioural & Health Systems Research 


